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December 31, 1997

Mr. Dwight French

Water Resources Department

Commerce Building

158 12th Street NE

Salem, OR 97310-0210

Dear Dwight:
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I have reviewed the comments submitted by applicants regarding their exempt reservoir
applications. Based on new information supplied by the applicant, I concur with the
comments for the following exempt reservoir applications and have no objection to the

removal of ODFW’s previous mitigation requirements:

Application Number | Application Number | Application Number | Application Number
P-82432 P-82179 P-83099 P-83114 -~
P-83146 P-83077 P-83119 v P-83054
P-83124 p-83107 7 p-83109 P83112
P-83165 P82682 P82751 P-82694
P-82813-1 p-83127 v P81818 - P-83087 ./
P-81152 P83032 v P-83046 P-83083 .-
P-83093 v/ P-83081 P-83098 P-83097 .
P-83096 pP-83094 P-83092 P-83085
P-83082 P-83073 v P-83108 P-83133 .
P-83134 P-83153 P-83147 P-83136
P-82935 P-74446 P-81156 P-82997 -
P-83001 P-83016 P-83019 ./ P-83027
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Thank you for the opportuhity to respond to these comments.

:incerely, %
e ogt ?f

Assistant District Fish Biologist

cc: Bruce Sund, WRD, Grants Pass
Larry Menteer, WRD, Medford
File



